
MEMORANDUM TO: Docket No. 030-02278 

THRU: 

Curators of the University of Missouri - Columbia 

Geoffrey Warrren, Chief 
Materials Inspection Branch 
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety 

FROM: Robert G. Gattone, Jr., Senior Health Physicist ~ ~. ~ 1 j1 • 
Materials Inspection Branch 
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety 

SUBJECT: Notice to Docket No. 030-02278 

On August 31, 2018, the Curators of the University of Missouri - Columbia's (licensee) radiation 
safety officer emailed the attached message to Robert Gattone requesting a 30-day extension 
from the due date of September 5, 2018, in order to search for historical records of 
contamination surveys in the Physics Building. The Acting Materials Inspection Branch Chief 
approved the licensee's request for the 30-day extension. As such, the new due date is 
September 30, 2018. 

CONTACT: Robert Gattone, MIB 
630-829-9823 
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Gattone, Robert 

From: Gattone, Robert 
Sent: 
To: 

Tuesday, September 04, 2018 8:01 AM 
'Beckfield, Felicity J.' 

Subject: RE: University of Missouri's responses to Physics Building RFAis 

Hi Felicity, 

Your request for a 30-day extension is approved. The new due date is 9/30/18. 

Regards, 

Bob 

From: Beckfield, Felicity J. [mailto:BeckfieldFJ@missouri.edu] 
Sent: Friday, August 31, 2018 3:37 PM 
To: Gattone, Robert <Robert.Gattone@nrc.gov> 
Cc: Houts, Todd A. <houtst@missouri.edu> 
Subject: [External_Sender] University of Missouri's responses to Physics Building RFAls 

Hi Bob-

The University of Missouri would like to request a 30-day extension to our due date of September 5, 2018 in order to 
continue our search of historical records for contamination surveys to help answer question #3 of the RFAls for Physics 
Building. I have attached the conversation record here for quick reference. Please feel free to contact me if you have 
any additional questions. 

Thank you for your consideration, 
Felicity 

From: Gattone, Robert [mailto:Robert.Gattone@nrc.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, August 7, 2018 8:37 AM 
To: Beckfield, Felicity J.<BeckfieldFJ@missouri.edu> 
Subject: NRC Conversation Record 

Hi Felicity, 

Attached is the conversation record. 

Regards, 

Bob 
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Gattone, Robert 

From: 
Sent: 

Beckfield, Felicity J.<BeckfieldFJ@missouri.edu> 
Friday, August 31, 2018 3:37 PM 

To: Gattone, Robert 
Cc: Houts, Todd A. 
Subject: 
Attachments: 

[External_Sender] University of Missouri's responses to Physics Building RFAls 
SKM_ (45818080709220.pdf 

Hi Bob-

The University of Missouri would like to request a 30-day extension to our due date of September 5, 2018 in order to 
continue our search of historical records for contamination surveys to help answer question #3 of the RFAls for Physics 
Building. I have attached the conversation record here for quick reference. Please feel free to contact me if you have 
any additional questions. 

Thank you for your consideration, 
Felicity 

From: Gattone, Robert [mailto:Robert.Gattone@nrc.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, August 7, 2018 8:37 AM 
To: Beckfield, Felicity J.<BeckfieldFJ@missouri.edu> 
Subject: NRC Conversation Record 

Hi Felicity, 

Attached is the conversation record. 

Regards, 

Bob 
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